

22nd October, 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Family friendly cycle routes

As the half term approaches you may be thinking of things that you can do with the children to help keep them active and get them outside. We wanted to let you know that Essex County Council have a website with maps of 'family-friendly' cycle routes for the local areas (see link below). The routes are of varying lengths and can be used by bikes, balance bikes or scooters.

The link for the website is:

https://www.chelmsford.gov.uk/leisure-centres/where/community-sport-and-wellbeing/explore-chelmsford/

Have fun exploring!

Mrs Burrells

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









